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Drive, Drive, Drive!  

 

There is no better time than summer to plan 

a drive in your BMW. Clear skies and dry 

pavement make road trips more enjoyable 

in the northwest. Your BMW CCA Oregon 

Chapter has helped you plan for a summer 

filled with places to go and cars to see. I 

hope you have already made it a habit to 

check the club calendar on our website, 

www.bmworegoncca.com. 

 

The Forest Grove Concours dô Elegance is 

one of the premier professional car shows 

west of the Rockies and takes place on July 

20th. This event is held on the campus of 

Pacific University and will show more than 

300 antique, sport, race, modified, and col-

lector cars from several eras of automobile 

history. This year they will celebrate 50 

years of the Ford Mustang and Pontiac GTO. 

It will also feature, for the second consecu-

tive year, a BMW corral organized by our 

own Past President, Brian Cone. He will be 

exhibiting some of our Chapterôs best 

BMWs. Come by and say hi to Brian. 

 

Have you heard about the secret private 

road that winds up the hills of the Columbia 

Gorge and you need an invitation to be able 

to drive it? Well, it is the Maryhill Loops in 

Maryhill, Washington. This is the fourth 

consecutive year our club Treasurer Trayson 

Harmon has organized this incredible drive. 

If you have not pre-registered to drive it, 

unfortunately it is too late as the event is 

sold out; however, you are invited to come 

watch and maybe get a ride from another 

member while they go up and down this fun, 

exciting, scenic winding road. The event is 

on July 26th and 27th.  

 

Another Gorge drive is scheduled for August 

2nd. This is a drive up the Columbia River 

Gorge created by fellow member Rick  

Aronstein. If you have never been on one of 

our driving tours, this is a great opportunity 

to experience one. You will be hooked after 

just oneé especially this one! 

 

The drive will go out as far as The Dalles and 

will take you on many enjoyable back roads. 

Check the club calendar for additional de-

tails and registration.  

 

While on the subject, we are always looking 

to develop a new driving tour. If, like Rick, 

you have a few good drive ideas and would 

like to share them with club members, 

please let us know and we can help map it 

out. 

 

August 23rd brings us to another great 

event ð our Fifth Annual Northwest BMW 

Motorfest ð this year being held at the 

Golden Valley Brewery off Bethany Blvd. in 

Beaverton. Motorfest has grown to be a 

huge event. This year we are arranging our 

cars by decade. This allows everyone to see 

how BMW automobiles have evolved 

through the years. Shine and show your car, 

join the festivities, and enjoy the live music, 

great food, incredible raffle prizes, and of 

course the people! This yearôs featured car is 

the BMW convertible (all applicable chas-

sis). Park yours in our special featured car 

section. 

 

Check our club calendar and pre-register 

using links to get to MotorsportsReg.com 

for all these events and more. 

 

See you at one of the events. 

We are always 

looking to develop 

a new driving tour.  
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Buck Bailey and Bruce Feller at the Historics  

Photo by David Hows 


